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November 22nd, 2024 

 

   

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

 

I am writing to recommend Danielle Cummings for the Flyin Ryan Adventure Scholarship. Even 

though I have only had the pleasure of knowing Danielle for a short time this year, I have been 

consistently impressed by her dedication and perseverance. She is a highly motivated individual who 

sets ambitious goals for herself and consistently achieves them. 

 

Despite losing her lower leg a little over a year ago, Danielle has not only learned to walk with her 

prosthetic but has also taken up running and biking. She has even begun participating in triathlons. 

Her talent, dedication, perseverance, and passion have enabled her to achieve her goals. She was 

selected to attend our USA Paratriathlon Talent ID Camp at the Paralympic Training Center where I 

witnessed her growth as she applied the information our coaches provided, I watched her compete 

and place at the USA Paratriathlon Nationals, and now I have the privilege of observing her endeavor 

to compete internationally. It's evident through her drive and passion, that she won’t stop until she’s 

given it her all with the LA 2028 Paralympics in mind. With your support the dream will be more 

tangible for Danielle. She’ll be able to use the scholarship towards a swim coach we encouraged.  

 

I have witnessed Danielle's unwavering commitment to personal growth and the pursuit of her 

aspirations. She possesses a remarkable ability to translate her dreams into actionable steps, 

demonstrating her strong work ethic and unwavering determination. I am confident that Danielle’s 

amazing attitude, passion and drive will make her a deserving candidate for this scholarship.  

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider supporting Danielle!  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Para Development Program Coordinator 


